7/28/2016 City of Portland Mail - Our house at 155 Pineloch Drive

Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Our house at 155 Pineloch Drive

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Jul 28, 2016 at 10:47 AM
To: Richard Grossinger <chard@northatlanticbooks.com>

Richard -

Thank you for your email. | understand that your circumstances might be more unique than most home owners in
Portland but unfortunately as the Zoning Administrator, | need to enforce the ordinance as it stands. Right now the
ordinance does not allow short term rentals of dwelling units. The City Council is starting to look at how the City should
address the issue of short term rentals, but until that happens and the ordinance changes, short term rentals are not
allowed.

| will be sending you a letter in the next few days requiring that you bring your property into compliance.
Ann

Ann Machado

Zoning Administrator

Permitting and Inspections Department

City of Portland, Maine

(207) 874-8709
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